Netley Abbey Junior School

Westwood Road, Netley Abbey, Southampton, Hampshire SO31 5EL

Tel: 023 8045 373 I Fax: 023 8045 4240 E-mail: admin@netleyabbey-jun.hants.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. Shirley Nicholas-Bond
Director of Teaching and Learning: Mrs. Rosie Earle

Head of School: Miss. Rosie Tebbutt

9th January 2018

Dear Parents

Yours sincerely

FAIRTHORNE MANOR RESIDENTIAL TRIP

Further to our letter of 1^{st} December 2017, we are writing to remind you that we will be accepting requests for places on our residential trip to Fairthorne Manor for Year 6 pupils, which takes place from $4^{th} - 7^{th}$ September 2018.

Reply slips and deposits of £25.00 will be accepted in **the hall** from **8.30am on Monday 15th January 2018**. There are spaces for everyone who wants to go, but children will need exemplary behaviour in order to be taken on this residential visit. Please note that the deposit is non-refundable.

In order to secure your child's place on the trip, all deposits must be paid by Friday 19th January 2018.

After the initial deposit has been paid, payment cards will be issued to enable you to plan payment by instalments or via our online SCOPAY facility. **The total cost is £215**. After the initial deposit of £25 has been paid, it will be necessary for a further £55 to be paid by the end of March, another £75 by the end of May and the remaining balance of £60 to be paid by 2nd July 2018. You may find it easier to make smaller weekly payments, so long as the payments are made by the due dates.

Mr S Wakeford
Upper School Teaching and Learning Leader

Fairthorne Manor - 4th - 7th September 2018 Inclusive

I would like my child to take part in the residential visit to Fairthorne Manor.

*	enclose	a deposit	t of £25.00	which I	l understand	is non-retundable	. (Cheques sl	nould be	made p	payable
to	HCC)									

Name of child	Class
Signature of parent with parental responsibility	for the above child
Please print name	Date



